

26 November 2018

Dear Raymond

The GMA Foundation has donated an amount of R 10 000.00 to the Dennis Hurley Centre. We would like this distribution to be directed towards the project run by the Centre which is most in need of funding. It would be wonderful if we could be informed about how the donation has been used, so that we remain up to date with the allocation of our resources.

Please may we have a section 18 A receipt for this donation.

We would also like to extend our heartfelt condolences on the sad passing of Paddy Kearney. The example of his life is an inspiration to us all.

We wish all the people associated with the Dennis Hurley Centre a blessed Christmas, a restful holiday season and a happy new year.

Yours faithfully

modery

Maria Levy